Minutes of the Special November 23, 2010 Motley City Council meeting


SPECIAL MEETING - MOTLEY CITY COUNCIL

MOTLEY MN
February 6, 2012
Pursuant to due call and notice thereof, Mayor Nieken called the meeting to order at 7:20 p.m. with the following council members present: Bruce Mills, Rob Sampson, Duane Solga and Steve Johnson. The meeting took place at city hall.

The following persons were present for all or part of the meeting: Cliff Goodwater; Lydia Goodwater; Pat O’Regan; Don Duberowski; Mary Duberowski; Judy Tryggeseth; Mark Frisk; Bruce Brotherton; Wayne Barros; Bob Koland; Bill Shoquist; Dawn Timbs; Tina Snell and Aric Welch.
Solga moved, with a second by Mills, to move the project back to the street committee. 
Discussion was as follows:
Sampson – Can we get something put together?

Smith – As a member of the street committee asked what they would like the committee to consider.

Solga – Food Shelf, Emory Circle and Frisk options.

Sampson – Wellwood. Concerns about that large of an area going nowhere. 36’ road not needed.

Mills – Agreed with Sampson and Solga. Would like to vote on the motion and continue discussion.
Sampson – Last two (2) projects had different assessment percentages, this one is higher.

Welch – Policy can always change.

Nieken, Sampson, Solga, Johnson and Mills voted aye, none nay. The mayor declared the motion carried. 

A Street Committee meeting was scheduled for Thursday, February 9th @ 2:00 p.m.

Tryggeseth asked if the meeting was open. The meeting is open for anyone to attend however, there will be no comment or participation allowed from the public.

Nieken moved, with a second by Sampson, to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was duly adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Terri Smith
Clerk Treasurer
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